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FIRE POLICY

Whilst we are working within strict operating guidelines in relation to a pandemic such as Covid-19 additional measures will apply:
1. In the event of fire, our aim is to get everybody (children and adults) out of the building safely and in a calm, orderly manner.    Designated groups of children must remain isolated from each other.  
2. We will hold half termly fire drills.  During fire drills and in the event of a fire, staff must ensure their group exits the building swiftly and only one group may use the school gate to gain access to the fire assembly points at a time.  Once on the school field the groups must remain separated and staff must ensure all children are accounted for.
3. All our fire exits will be clearly labelled and kept free of clutter at all times.

4. On induction, all staff will be shown where the fire extinguishers are and have the Fire Procedure explained to them.
5. Staff  to read the fire policy and be familiar with the procedure
6. Annual update of fire procedures and staff to be aware of equipment in place.
7. All staff will know where the fire assembly point is for their designated area. 
8. Our fire extinguishers and alarm will be checked on an annual basis. We have a fire blanket in the kitchen.
9. All staff will know how to raise the alarm.

10. All staff will know what the alarm sounds like in their designated area.

11. The most senior person will take charge of the situation.

12. Both the Fire Policy and the Fire Procedures will be checked annually and updated as required.

13. If there is a fire we will notify Brill School.

This policy was reviewed on 15th March 2022
Signed on behalf of the Windmill Pre-School

Bryony Smith - Chair of Windmill Pre-school                                Claire Baker – Manager Windmill Pre-School
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